The leff Davis County Office of Emergency Management in collaboration with the Rio Grande Council of
Governments are in the process of updating the FY 2015-2020 Jeff Davis County Hazard Mitigation Plan.

Public input is requested through the following link:

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/N2TO6RM




